
State Committee of Water Economy of the Republic of Armenia 

Deputy Chairman 

 

 

 

Levon Nersisyan 

Executive director 

A.D.Sakharov Armenian Human Rights Centre NGO  

 

 

 

Dear Mr. Nersisyan, 

 

In response to you letter E-2470 of October 19, 2016, we would like to inform you that we need 

to additionally review the issues raised by you.  

 

You will be additionally informed on the results.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

H. Matilyan 
 
 


